
 

If you have any information about serious misconduct in racing, contact Crime Stoppers on their toll free number 
1800 333 000 or e-mail reportsomething@qric.qld.gov.au 

 
Media contact: Vincene Overs 
E: vincene.overs@qric.qld.gov.au 
P: 0472 842 346 

Stewards Notice  
15 October 2018 

Altrenogest Update 

Further Warning regarding products containing altrenogest - Update 
 
Following on from an earlier notice, Trainers are advised that testing of batches of oral and injectable forms 
of products containing altrenogest by Racing Victoria’s Integrity Services Department has confirmed that all 
such products may contain trenbolone and/or trendione.  
 
Trenbolone and trendione are permanently banned substances with the potential for prolonged detection 
times. 
 
The Queensland Racing Integrity Commission advises Trainers that the use of all altrenogest-containing 
products should be discontinued immediately until further notice. 
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